
I lived my entire youth in front of the elementary school. My sister is 
still living there and her biggest fear is that the school could moved. 
Why? Because it's the best thing that can happen to you to live next to 
a school. 
 
You have all your afternoons, evenings, weekends and holidays in total 
silence. There is nobody. And any kind of noise or activity related to 
a school is concentrated in 15 minutes in the morning and 15 minutes at 
lunch time. Are people really concerned about that? 
 
There is a lot of miss-imformation for people living around the area 
where the 2nd school will be built. And it's so unfortunate. 
 
When the 2nd school will be built, any kind of traffic or noise related 
to the school will be diluted and according to my experience, it's not 
a problem. 
 
I live on Grande Allee and I can confirm that we will walk with our 
daughter every day to the new school. Another reason for reducing the 
traffic flow! 
	
  


